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Dear D#n and Evelyn,

I have received jpour letters and the copy of Don's work on the blades.
I did nor really read it yet,since I am now busyw# %z;e the end of the year
reports,and we have just moved from the old lab to the new.so everythinfi is
yet a big mess.And, also,l am afraid we will have a very sad Christmas this year.
My grandson is in the hospital since 3 weeks:a kind of heart sieckness;the
doctors are baffled about what it is,the only sure thing seems to be that he
has few chances of ever recovering.He is 4 month old!Well,that is life and what

can you do about it?

I heard about the Lighic conference being canceled by a letter from Marie
yesterday.l hope we will find another way of meetiig again.l shall explore the
possibilities of having you coming back to France,too,bwt I cannot promise
anything.l shall certainly try.

Well,I hope for you a very good new year!Gbve my best to your so nice
family,and also to the two cats!

Bien amicalement,

F .Bordes .wj

P.S.Adrsss of the new Lab:
Laboratoire de Préhistoire
Batiment de Géologie
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